
ON SITE:

• Church doors will open at 8:45AM for the 9:00AM service and again at 10:45AM for the 
11:00AM service.  Services will last just under an hour.

• Two entrances/exits will be available (the north side of the church).  The Café doors will be 
closed. The Café, Clubhouse and Garage will be closed.

• To encourage social distancing, we will decrease the number of chairs available in each service 
to a maximum of 150 seats.  We will rotate which rows are used in each service and chairs will 
be covered with plastic.

• Out of concern for others and in accordance with CDC guidelines, wearing masks is requested 
(if able).  Masks are required for participation in singing. We will have extra face masks 
available upon request.

CONTINUED-



ON SITE (CONTINUED):

• Verbal greetings are encouraged; handshakes and hugs are discouraged.

• Access to the Mommy & Me Room (room 4) will continue to be provided for those needing to 
feed, change, or comfort their babies, and the room will be cleaned after each service.

• We encourage limiting the use of the restroom facilities. Water fountains will be out of service.

• Tithes and offerings may be given online at hopebrunswick.org/give, placed in the new 
designated boxes at the back of the Worship Center, placed in the drop box at the Church offices, 
or mailed to 1905 Pearl Rd.

• Hand sanitizer will be available at several locations.  A team will be disinfecting high touch 
surfaces in between services.



OFF SITE:

• All who have any sickness or underlying health issues are strongly encouraged to stay home 
and join our Hope Worship Online (hopebrunswick.org).

• Audio and video streaming options are available at hopebrunswick.org. You can also access 
our audio livestream if you park in the church lot and tune your radio to 95.7 FM during 
service times for a drive-in church experience.

• Our children's ministry (Hope Kidz) will continue to provide weekly learning resources and 
videos at hopebrunswick.org/clubhouse. Hope Kidz will keep meeting weekly on Zoom as well.

• Our student ministry (Ignite) will continue to provide weekly learning resources and videos 
at hopebrunswick.org/students. Ignite will keep meeting weekly on Zoom as well as some 
parking hangouts.

http://hopebrunswick.org/clubhouse
http://hopebrunswick.org/clubhouse

